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Roxanne Maher

From: So Rodriguez <ledyarddtcncnaomi@comcast.net>

Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2023 3:19 PM

To: Roxanne Maher

Subject: Names for the Committee to Transform the Budget Process

Attachments: Jessica Buhle Education.doc; Minna DeGaetano.doc; TY Lamb Resume 2021.doc

Hello Roxanne,

Last Thursday, June 15, 2023, the DTC Nominating Committee voted and wholeheartedly recommends the following
nominees to the Committee to Transform the Budget Process as Community-at-Large members. They have financial
background and understand that this is not a total revision, such as with the Charter Revision. They are all only
volunteering their expertise to help and are all willing to volunteer to help in any way possible. I hope these candidates
are strongly considered for participation. All of their resumes/bio's are attached. All of these nominees have been sent a
copy of the Resolution Establishing A Committee To Transform The Budget Process.Thank you for your consideration
and time.

1) Minna DeGaetano
2) Jessica Buhle
3) Earl Ty Lamb

Respectfully,

Naomi Rodriguez, Chair
Ledyard DTC Nominating Committee


